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Juror Appreciation Week Celebrates Those Who Serve in 
Santa Clara County Courts 

SAN JOSÉ, CA (May 12, 2025):  The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara 
proudly announces its celebration of Juror Appreciation Week, taking place May 12–16, 
2025. This annual observance offers an opportunity to recognize the essential role of jurors 
in sustaining the justice system and protecting the rights guaranteed by our democracy. 

Each year, thousands of Santa Clara County residents respond to the call of jury service. 
These individuals—representing the rich diversity of our communities—bring integrity, 
thoughtfulness, and civic responsibility to courtrooms across the county. Their service 
ensures that trials are fair and impartial, strengthening public trust in the judicial process. 

During Juror Appreciation Week, the Court invites everyone to join in expressing gratitude 
to jurors for their service. Whether through a handwritten note, a social media message, or 
a simple "thank you," these gestures help affirm the value of the vital role jurors play in our 
society. 

“Jurors serve not only as decision-makers but as guardians of fairness,” said Hon. Julie A. 
Emede, Presiding Judge. “Their dedication to truth and justice is the foundation upon 
which our legal system stands, and we thank them for their time, care, and civic devotion.” 

The Superior Court is proud to participate in this national celebration and encourages all 
members of the community to acknowledge and appreciate the everyday citizens who 
make our justice system work. 

To learn more about jury service in Santa Clara County, please visit: 
https://www.scscourt.org/online_services/jury/jury_duty.shtml 
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